Stock Condition Survey

The association is required to carry out a stock condition survey over the coming weeks and part of this survey includes using a drone to survey areas that cannot be viewed from the street. The survey is due to take place between Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 25th April 2025 however depending on weather conditions it may be delayed to the following week.
Closes will also be covered as part of the survey and they shall be inspected on 23 and 24 April.
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